

MEMORANDUM

TO:

Honorable President and Members of the City Council

Attention: Natawna B. Austin, Executive Secretary

FROM:

William H. Cole, President and

DATE:

May 11, 2017

SUBJECT:

City Council Bill No. 17-0051

City Streets - Opening - East Fairmount Avenue and a Portion of Aisquith

Street

The Baltimore Development Corporation (BDC) has been asked to comment on City Council Bill No. 17-0051 for the purpose of condemning and opening East Fairmount Avenue and a portion of Aisquith Street.

The condemning and opening of East Fairmount Avenue and a portion of Aisquith Street will support the proposed Hendler Creamery, mixed-use development project, which will consist of 276 residential apartments with ground level retail, in the Jonestown Historic District.

BDC supports Bill No. 17-0051 and respectfully requests that favorable consideration is given by the City Council.

cc:

Kyron Banks

sandra.blake/ccbill17/17-0051